Community Cupboard Budget Summary 2020
Community Cupboard Food Pantry began a small expansion in January 2020 in anticipation of reduced SNAP benefits set to begin on April 1.  As of March 1, 2020, there was $1900 on hand for funding. 
On March 12, West Park UCC Church Council decided to suspend all in person activities. The days that followed made clear the immediate needs that our community faced.  The pantry expanded into the church social hall, serving over 200 guests on March 21, 2020. The pantry received a $5000 emergency grant from the Deaconness Foundation on March 23 and community donations of $680 as of March 28, 2020.  Community donations continued in earnest and the Cleveland Foundation awarded $25, 000 in grant funding through the Rapid Response fund on June 11, 2020.  As the increase of need was unexpected and the scope of the project was unanticipated, detailed records of expenditures did not begin in earnest until June 2020.  Cash on hand on June 12 was $28596.20.
Expenditures for 2020 were $25,926.19  (this includes estimates of $1500 for March, $2500 for April, $2500 for May and $19426.19 for June – December). 
Additional grant funding and donations were received throughout the year, including an additional sum of $36,000 from the Cleveland Foundation Covid Response Fund.  Total cash on hand December 31, 2020 was $50,362.21, most of which has strict spending designations in keeping with various grants.

